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Regarding: Senate

Message:
Dear Senators,

I currently reside in SD 17. Senator Huffman is my representative. I am the past president of The Republican
Women's Club of Katy, which I'm sure you are aware, represents 3 counties (Harris, Ft. Bend & Waller). Most of
our members reside in the Fort Bend area of Katy which is in SD 18 with Senator Kolkhorst as their repesentative.

We are all quite surprised and saddened that you are attempting to draw lines that will take Senator Kolkhorst away
from Katy. The Senator has earned a strong sense of loyalty from her constituints. We consider her our "beloved
Senator". She is personable and available to us. I have her cell phone and she answers my calls. We have grown to
depend on her.

No disrespect to Senator Huffman, she is a powerful Senator and a gifted leader. However, she has not spent any
time getting to know her current Katy constituints. She never attends our Republican meetings and it is impossible
to contact her directly.

Removing Senator Kolkhorst would create a void of leadership in the Katy area, in turn, a Democrat could easily
rise up to fill that void.

This situation would be tragic for Katy, already struggling against so many Democrats in Harris and Ft. Bend
Counties. In addition, Texas could lose a stronghold of consersativism which currently exist in the Katy area.

Please reconsider this redistricting plan and allow Senator Kolkhorst to continue to represent Katy, TX. She has
earned our trust and we do not want to lose her.

Respectively,
Cindy Wingo





